From: Janne <ik.ri.mclachlan@xtra.co.nz>

Sent: Saturday, 17 March 2018 4:55 PM
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: LTP Submission

| wish to voice my concern at the proposed removal of bus routes 107 and 108. These two routes are used by many
elderly people in the Northwood/Casebrook area, who can not drive and are unable to walk too far to a bus stop. With
Summerset on Cavendish soon to be bringing many more elderly residents into this area, the decision seems
somewhat far reached. It is bad enough that the buses only go as far as Northlands and we then have to wait for
another link to take us the remaining distance into the bus exchange. However, to have no accessible public transport
in this area is beyond comprehension. As rate payers for many years, we expect a public transport system to be
available close to our homes. Many school children will also be affected by the removal of these bus routes. Should
these proposed bus routes cease, it is a very long distance to the Main North Road to access the Blue Line
route. Please take the time and the numerous objections to reconsider this cruel decision.
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